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Bristol curriculum review   

Curriculum event for GP Teachers 8th Sept.   

Bristol medical school is undertaking a review of the entire undergraduate curriculum to take 
account of societal, medical and teaching changes. The amount and content of science 
teaching will be reviewed as Medicine is shifting from a knowledge-based to a problem-
solving profession.  This will have a major impact on Primary Care teaching. There is a gen-
eral drive by the GMC for more medical student teaching to be delivered in Primary Care. The 
new curriculum will come into effect in 2017. 

It is important that all our GP Teachers have a say in this and we have therefore organised a 
curriculum event for GP Teachers on Tuesday 8th September at the Engineers’ Hse, Clifton, 
Bristol. This will be an evening meeting from 6-9.15pm including a hot meal. Please mark this 

day in your diary. To book please email phc-teahing@bristol.ac.uk  

Booking your teaching for 2015-16—now on-line 

To make booking your teaching quick and simple we have developed an on-line 

booking form for each year. Thank you to all of you who have already booked 

their teaching for next year. Here are the links for booking  

Year 1  

https://meded.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/year-1-gp-teaching-availability-2015-16-final  

Year 2  

https://meded.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/year-2-gp-teaching-availability-2015-16-final  

Year 3  

https://meded.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/year-3-gp-teaching-availability-2015-16-final  

Year 4&5  

https://meded.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/year-4-and-5-gp-teaching-availability-2015-16-final  

GP Teacher Workshops for 2015-16 

All workshops will be held at the Engineers’ Hse, Clifton, Bristol and will be whole day work-

shops. To book please email phc-teaching@bristol.ac.uk 

Year 1   29th September   

Year 2&3          7th October   

Year 4    3rd November 

Year 5    3rd December 

University Award for Education  

The Bristol Teaching Awards recognise and reward those members of staff who 
have made an outstanding contribution to teaching, providing support for stu-
dents, and enhancing the student learning experience. Staff and students nomi-
nated individuals or teams for seven University Awards. Andrew Blythe, the 
head of teaching for Primary Care, has won the prize for Medicine and 
Dentistry. 

                              Congratulations and well done! 
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